
 
MINUTES of MEETING of OBAN LORN & THE ISLES AREA COMMITTEE held in the CORRAN 

HALLS, OBAN  
on WEDNESDAY, 12 MARCH 2014  

 
 

Present: Alistair MacDougall (Chair) 
 

 Councillor Mary-Jean Devon Councillor Roderick McCuish 
 Councillor Iain Angus MacDonald Councillor ElaineRobertson 
 Councillor Mary Jean-Devon  
   
Attending: Charles Reppke, Head of Governance and Law 
 Shirley MacLeod, Area Governance Manager 
 Callum Robertson, Roads Performance Manager 
 
 
 1. APOLOGIES 

 
  Apologies were received from Councillor MacIntyre. 

 
 2. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

 
  There were no declarations of interest. 

 
 3. CAPITAL ROADS RECONSTRUCTION PROGRAMME 2014-2015 

 
  A report providing the proposed Capital Roads Reconstruction Programme for 

the forthcoming financial year (2014 to 2015), was considered.  The draft 
programme was presented to Members on 13th February 2014 at the recent 
Council Budget Meeting. 
 
In February 2012, the Council approved £21M investment in roads 
reconstruction for 2012-15.  This is the third year element of the 3 year network 
recovery plan with estimated costs of approximately £7M being applied. 
 
Decision 
 
The Committee noted the progress of the Roads Reconstruction Programme for 
2012-2015. 
 
(Ref: Report by the Head of Roads and Amenity Services dated 24 February 
2014, submitted). 
 


